From: Hagen, Joice (UTC)

To: “Axtran@snopud.com"
Subject: UTC Investigation Dig Law
Date: Thursday, April 29, 2021 4:00:00 PM

Good Afternoon — We received notification of a damage to natural gas line that occurred on October
7, 2020. The report indicates Snohomish PUD did not have a valid locate ticket at the time the
damage occurred. The address of this incident was 1111 Emerald Hills Dr. Do have any
documentation or information you would like us to review while we investigate the allegation?

Thank you

Joice Hagen

State of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Compliance Investigator, Pipeline Safety Damage Prevention Program
Joice.Hagen@utc.wa.gov

0: (360) 664-1321 M: (360) 742-4357

®

Know what’s helow.
Gall before you dig.
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